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23rd January 2023  

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We will be starting a thrift shop in school, where parents will be able to buy school uniform 
for a small donation.  

The thrift shop will take place on a coffee morning/afternoon and everyone is welcome to 
come and browse.  

If you have any uniform your child no longer needs, donations of clothes would be gratefully 
received.  This can be coats, trousers, skirts, jumpers, cardigans, polo shirts, children and baby 
clothes. 

The money we receive from the thrift shop will be used within school for our children. 

 Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Sian Lamb 

 Pupil and Family Support Advisor 

 

 

 


